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Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 

“Planning for Sustainability in the Next Decade” 
 
This executive order consolidates and updates existing executive orders and presidential 
memoranda related to Federal sustainability, and directs executive departments and agencies to 
take steps to reduce greenhouse gas emissions through improved energy efficiency and proven, 
innovative technologies and practices.  The benefits of the executive order include energy cost 
avoidance through reduced building energy use and fleet fuel use and improved water 
conservation and management.  Implementing this executive order is anticipated to increase 
mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays for this purpose after Fiscal Year (FY) 
2015.  However, this executive order is not anticipated to increase discretionary obligations and 
outlays overall, and the impact will depend on the annual appropriations process.  Implementing 
this executive order is anticipated to have minimal impact on revenues to the Federal 
Government in the 5-fiscal year period beginning in fiscal year 2015.  The agencies anticipated 
to be impacted by this executive order include those that are affected by the executive orders and 
presidential memoranda that are consolidated and updated in this executive order. 
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